
 

 

 

Status of the Special Requirements Fund (SRF) as of 30 June 2020 

 

Dear All, 

The Secretariat is pleased to announce that contributions have been provided by Australia and Canada 

for the Special Requirements Fund (SRF) in 2020. A breakdown of the status of the SRF as of 30 June 

2020 is as follows:  

 

Balance from previous year $236,140 

Donation from Australia $66,780 

Donation from Canada $75,000 

Interest $137 

Total income  $378,057 

 Expenses $151 

Remaining Fund Balance $377,906 

 

Proposals or questions regarding the use of the SRF can be sent to the Finance and Administration 

Manager, Aaron Nighswander (Aaron.Nighswander@wcpfc.int). 


